
 
 

 
 

Our photographer has been in school over the last two days, we are expecting our proof cards 
after half term for parents and carers to purchase any photographs online. 

 
For any child that has been absent, we will provide another date for photographs to be taken 

after half term.  
 

 
 

This years World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March and to celebrate the love of reading 
children can come to school dressed as their favourite character or in their own clothes  

Parents and Carers please recycle the costume’s the children have, don’t buy anything new! 
 

In order to celebrate World Book Day, Look out for our MASKED READERS! 
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This years Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March and to celebrate our Pupil Leaders want to hold 
a Mad Hair and own clothes day.  

 
In order to support this very worth while charity we are asking for a donation of £1, all money 

raised with go to Comic Relief to support all their amazing work! 
 

 
 

Over recent weeks we have seen an increase in parents and carers parking illegally, stopping in the 
middle of the road to let children out of the car, parking on the curb without leaving enough 

room for pedestrians and turning in the road. 
 

Can we kindly ask parents and carers that they ensure they are safely and legally parked when 
dropping off and picking children up from school so that ALL our children are safe. 

 

 
 

All children break up on Friday 17th February for our half term holiday. 
 

Children return to school on Tuesday 28th February as Monday 27th February is a Teacher 
training day. 

 



 

 

Over the coming months we want to give a big shout out to children for all the amazing things 
that they do out of school. We have some many talented children that we want to make a 

regular feature on our newsletters. Here are our first SUPERSTARS… 

 

Caelan Ratcliffe 

 

 

Tate Vincent 

  

Caelan is in year 2 and has been riding his 
Minimoto bike now for a couple of years. He 

shared his favourite thing is riding really fast 
and having fun with his friends. 

In the future, Caelan wants to continue to race 
competitively and to finish first in his races! 
Caelan has been asked to enter the British 

minibike winter championship this year to train 
ahead of his summer season. Well done Caelan! 

 
 
 

Tate is in year 4 and has been riding his 65 
KTM bike for about five years. He shared his 

favourite things is riding jumps and going round 
corners. 

In the future, Tate wants to be a professionals 
Motorcross rider and ride in stadiums across the 

world.  
Recently Tate finished 3rd at the British Motocross 
Round 5 Arenacross Championships and is now 
through to the finals at Wembley. Well done 

Tate! 

 
 
 


